
Dear Chair Patterson and Members of the Committee,

I,Lana Burke, am pleased to offer my support for HB 2574.

I would like the right to choose a more environmentally friendly option for disposal of my body upon my death and I think many other 
Oregonians would choose this option if they knew it was available. 

I ask for your support of this important legislation.

Sincerely,

Lana Burke
Portland, OR


